TOWN OF PORTLAND, CT
Addendum #2 Invitation to Submit Request for Qualifications For
Engineering & Design Consultant Services for
Implementation of New Production Groundwater Well for Portland Water
Department - RFQ #2025-04

The deadline for the submission to RFP #2025-04 Implementation of New Production Groundwater
Well for Portland Water Department has been extended to no later than 4:00 PM EST on Thursday,
January 16, 2025. In memory of President limmy Carter, The Town Hall will closed on January 9,
2025 for a national day of mourning.

Respondents must deliver, by mail or in person, two {2) copies and one (1) electronic copy of the
completed statement to the Office of the Director of Finance, Room 204, Portland Town Hall, P.O, Box
71, 33 East Main Street, Portland, CT 06480 no later than 4:60 PM EST on Thursday January 16, 2025.
All sealed envelope or boxed submittals should be clearly marked: # RFQ 2025-04 - Implementation of
New Production Groundwater Well for Portiand Water Department. Faxes and late arrivals will not be
accepted. The submittals will be opened at the Town of Portland’s convenience on or after the Request
for Qualification due date. Any material submitted shall become the property of the Town of Portland
and is available for review under the Freedom of Information Act.

Addendum #2 ~ Dated January 3, 2025



